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Labyrinth Walk
St. Matthew's Episcopal, Eugene

Labyrinth Peace Walks tomorrow!

There are two opportunities for Peace Walks on the 10th anniversary of September 11th  in Eugene.

St. Matthew's Episcopal Church in Eugene, OR will have a Renewal Eucharist outside on the 
labyrinth at 11:30 AM, on Sunday, September 11 followed by a 2 hour walk for Peace.   Live music. 
 See LNN Calendar for more details.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

Sacred Heart Medical Center in Springfield, OR will have a Contemplative Walk in the Chapel to 
Commemorate the Tenth Anniversary of 9/11 in the afternoon from 1:00 to 4:00 PM.

If you are unable to participate in either of these events, walk a labyrinth wherever you are.  It's the 
perfect time to walk an outdoor labyrinth.  If you're spending the day at home, you might use a finger 
labyrinth or try walking a virtual labyrinth on your computer.  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
resources.html#virtual

LNN Calendar Updates

New events for fall are now being submitted for the LNN Calendar for this week's update.  Check the calendar frequently because it is 
constantly changing.  Please remember to send me the info about your fall labyrinth events.  The online submission form can be 
accessed by clicking the dark green bar at the top of the LNN Calendar Page.   http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

Vashon Island Labyrinth Tour - September 24

Plan ahead so you can take advantage of this wonderful opportunity
Flier with details is now available on LNN Resources Page.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110924_Vashon_Island.pdf

New Pictures on LNN

Jill & Tim Geoffrion's Labyrinth Pictures from the NW Regional Gathering have now been posted on the LNN Photo Pages.   Tim was in a 
position to get pictures that nobody else could get.

Sandy Stumpf's pictures include some really good shots of the variety of temporary labyrinth available at the gathering and more. 
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html 

Now it's time to post the pictures from the LNN Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage.  That was a beautiful summer evening on a beautiful 
labyrinth.  So, we should have some good pictures.  Please send me yours.

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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